
The community of Vermontville is very interested in the restoration 
and repair of the Opera House. This is evidenced by the letters 
of support from the various individuals representing their 
organizations or governmental unit. The Township Board and Village 
Council will be the responsible governmental units and they will 
consult bi-weekly with a committee made up of one member from each 
of the following: Village Council, Vermontville Historical 
Society, Vermontville Township Board and Vermontville Chamber of 
Commerce.
The Township Board and Village Council and appointed committee will 
have the responsibility of checking progress and the quality of the 
work being done. The time line of the project will be from the 
time the money is disbursed, if we’re accepted, until December 31, 
1991. This time frame applies to the items we are seeking a grant 
f or.


